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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1467 has OHCA conduct an annual review of all medications and treatment for sickle cell 

disease. OHCA believes an outside vendor would be needed to review the treatment aspects, this 

contract would have an estimated cost of $400,000.00 of which half would be paid by the state. 

 

FY’23 Impact: Approximately $200,000.00 

 

Full Year Impact: Approximately $200,000.00 

 

Prepared by: Oklahoma Health Care Authority 


